
 

 
 

 
  

 
  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

   

   

   
         
         
 

  

      

        

 

  

     

        

        

    

          

    

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
   

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

State Board of Education Richard Corcoran 
Commissioner of Education 

Andy Tuck, Chair 
Marva Johnson, Vice Chair 
Members 
Ben Gibson 
Tom Grady 
Michael Olenick 
Ryan Petty 
Joe York 

Statewide Email 

DATE SENT: May 21, 2020 

FROM: Henry Mack, Chancellor of Career and Adult Education 

TO: District Career and Technical Education Directors 
District Adult Education Directors 
District Technical Center Directors 

Via: Chancellor2@fldoe.org 

SUBJECT: 2020-21 Reporting Year Survey Dates and Number of Instructional Days in the Survey 

Windows and Potential 2019-20 Survey Date Adjustments Due to COVID-19 

Dear Colleagues: 

Please see the enclosed attachments regarding the 2020-21 Reporting Year Survey Dates and 

Number of Instructional Days in the Survey Windows and Potential 2019-20 Survey Date 

Adjustments Due to COVID-19. If your survey dates have not changed or you have already 

completed this information, no further action is needed. 

Thank you for taking the time to submit this information and if you have any questions, please 

contact Johnson Tan at: Johnson.Tan@fldoe.org. 

Thank you, 

Henry 

Henry Mack 
Chancellor of Career and Adult Education 
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